
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Stanton, D.V.M., M.A. 
Attending Veterinarian - OHSU West Campus 
Office of Research Integrity 
Oregon Health & Science University/ Oregon National Primate Research Center 
505 NW 185 Avenue 
Mail Code L-584 
Beaverton, OR  97006 
 
Dear Dr. Stanton: 
 
AAALAC International is pleased to convey that the Oregon National Primate Research Center, Oregon Health 
and Science University, Beaverton, Oregon is accredited.  Our records show that the Oregon National Primate 
Research Center, Oregon Health and Science University initially achieved AAALAC International accreditation 
on January 24, 1975. 

 
This interest, contribution and participation in the AAALAC International accreditation program is valued and 
appreciated.  As you are aware, AAALAC International conducts site visits to institutions and requires being 
apprised of significant programmatic changes during the interim between these site visits.  Should you desire 
additional information or wish to comment on any aspect of the accreditation process, please contact our office. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gary L. Borkowski, D.V.M., M.S. 
Global Director 
 
GLB:jl 
000261 
 


